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First name: Robert

Last name: Swan

Organization: HeSapa Enterprises

Title: Owner

Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I am writing today to ask that this land in question as well as the Rapid Creek Watershed not be withdrawn from

the current state of protection that it is in. As a Lakota company we feel it is right to speak when any part of our

water supply may be jeopardized and take a stand against any mining that may take place in the Black Hills. We

ask that you keep the land in the current protections that it is in.

 

Robert Swan

Owner


